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I am Yoji Sato the chairman of the One Asia Foundation. I would like to extend my warm 

welcome to you all attending the ‘One Asia Convention Seoul 2019’. I am very delighted to 

see so many new and familiar faces. 

 My deepest thanks to the President of Konkuk University, Dr. MIN Sanggi, President of 

Korean Red Cross, Kyung-seo PARK, and the mayor of Seoul, Mr. PARK Wonsoon for their 

greetings for this opening ceremony.   

I would like to express my sincere gratitude, to Konkuk University for their full 

cooperation in organising this convention and also, to Ewha Womans University for their 

cooperation in simultaneous interpretation and in other affairs. 

The foundations’ goal is very simple. I hope the world will be free from all conflicts such 

as “Ethnicity and Nation”, “Religion”, “Political System” and “Wealth Inequality”. I also 

hope that the wars and conflicts that have lingered onto humanity from the past to the present 

will disappear. I would like to work with the young students around the world in order to 

build such a future. 

As a means to achieve the foundations’ goal, there is the Asian community, then the 

Eurasian community, and finally a world community. The means will change with time.  

 It is necessary to have many like-minded individuals in order to move towards the goal of 

“a world with no conflicts”.  All the passionate scholars from each university and the young 

students around the world participating today, we are all part of the same team. 

 The community in the future requires all the factors involved in everyday life. Politics and 

economy are only a part of this. Professional from all expertise should join their efforts and 

work together.   

 The foundation has no boundaries in all areas of expertise. The activities of this foundation 

are supported by the passion and cooperation of all the professors from different expertise. 

 By building new connections and expanding ones’ network, this can bring us closer to the 

goal.  

I hope you can enjoy reuniting with those you already know, and at the same time actively 

meet new individuals at this occasion.   

 

 

 

 



Next, I would like to report on the recent activities of the foundation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


